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THE BLAIR WITCH PROJECT

	ASI Programming will be showing The Blair Witch Project, free for all Cal Poly students, 

faculty, and staff on Wednesday, October 27th and Friday, October 29th.  If you did not have the chance 

to watch The Blair Witch Project in the movies come watch it here for free.  This film may cause 

dizziness, nausea, or vomiting because of the constant movement of the camera.  The film will be 

showing at 7 p.m. on Wednesday in the Lecture Room, and 7 p.m. and 9 p.m. Friday out in the 

University Union Plaza.  For more information please contact ASI Programming at (909) 869-3610.
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